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Our
Designated

Safeguarding 
Leads

What is a Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) ? 
Each school must have appropriate senior members of 
staff to take lead responsibility for child protection. 
Key aspects of the ‘Designated Safeguarding Lead’ role 
include: 
• Making sure all staff are aware how to raise 

safeguarding concerns.
• Ensuring all staff understand the symptoms of child 

abuse and neglect.
• Referring any concerns to social care.
• Working together with parents/families to keep 

children safe.
• Maintaining accurate and secure child protection 

records.
• Raising awareness of the school’s safeguarding 

policies and procedures, and ensuring they are 
implemented and reviewed regularly.

Who is Who at Guildford Grove?
DSL: Mrs Buchanan (Home School Link Worker)
Deputy DSL: Miss Mackie (Headteacher)
Deputy DSL: Mrs Sheik (Deputy Headteacher)
Deputy DSL: Miss Ryder (Senior Deputy Headteacher)
Deputy DSL: Mrs Jones (Asst. Headteacher/SENDCO)
Deputy DSL: Mrs Jones (Asst. Headteacher/EYFS Lead)
Deputy DSL: Mrs Peacock (Asst. Headteacher/PP)

FOOD BANK DETAILS 
for Park Barn.
If you are in need of 
a Food Parcel, you 
will need to get an 
online referral.
For enquiries, email:
northguildfordfoodb
ank@gmail.com
OR CALL:
07583025435 

If you have any concerns or difficulties over the half term, 
CSPA (Children’s Single Point of Access) are available.
Family Support Team 01276 707100
Email: familysupport.services@surreyheath.gov.uk
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